
Dear Parents, 

World Book Day is just around the corner, and we can’t wait to celebrate it 

with the children! As always, we’d love for the boys and girls to come to school 

dressed as their favourite book character on Thursday, 6th March. It’s always 

such a fun and creative day, and we’re looking forward to seeing all the 

wonderful costumes! 

This year, we are also excited to introduce a special Mystery Reader 

programme. This is a fantastic opportunity for someone special in your child’s 

life—whether it’s you, a grandparent, an aunt, uncle, or family friend—to visit 

the class and read a book aloud. 

We will do our best to arrange a time that suits our Mystery Readers, and 

here’s how it works: 

1. If you’d like to take part, simply reply to the number or link below and 

send us three clues about yourself so the children can guess who you 

might be! (For example: I am a nurse/guard… I love cooking… I have 

three children… I have a pet called… I like going to the cinema!). 

2. Let us know what time suits you to come in and read. You can bring a 

book of your choice—perhaps your child’s favourite or we will happily 

provide a book for you. 

The children absolutely love trying to guess who the 

Mystery Reader is, and it’s such a special moment 

when they see a familiar face walk through the door. 

If you would like to take part, please text Anita on 083 

0094276 or fill in a form here: 

https://forms.gle/esmtQH1QXMBm79hH6 

  

 

 

Scan me with your phone!  

https://forms.gle/esmtQH1QXMBm79hH6


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


